
Issuing a Call for Papers 
 
At the 2016 Meeting, some panel sessions will be constituted via an open call for papers. 
Any SAA member interested in issuing such a call should send an e-mail to the SAA 
office (at shakespeare@georgetown.edu) with the subject line “CFP Proposal.” 
The required information for a CFP includes: 
 
1. The name and preferred e-mail address of the caller. 
2. The title of the proposed session. 
3. A paragraph describing the themes and interests of the session (maximum 2,300 

characters). 
 

The call will be made on the SAA website, but with responses directed to the caller. The 
caller will make a selection from among the respondents in order to create a panel and 
submit it for consideration. The process for submission is given above (“Proposing a 
Panel Session). 
 
Submission Deadline: 15 February 2015. 
 


